
 

 

 

 

 

31st October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Nursery Christmas Craft Day– Thursday 5th December 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are thrilled to announce our Christmas Craft Day on Thursday 5th December! We will 

have two sessions for Nursery: the morning session for our children that attend for 15 

hours and the afternoon session for the children attending 30 hours. 

 

Session times are as follows. 

Morning Session – 10.00am – 11.00am  

Afternoon Session – 1.30pm – 2.30pm  

 

This is a fantastic opportunity for our little ones to get creative and celebrate the holiday 

season with lots of fun craft activities. All supplies will be provided, so just bring your 

festive spirit!  

We ask that one parent attends per child and no babies or younger siblings please. Staff 

will be available to support any children who do not have an adult attending.  

We can’t wait to craft and celebrate with you! 

Best wishes 

Mrs Fear   

 
 

 

 

 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 



 

 

 

 


